
 

WOMEN & GIRLS – moving forwards 

 

Somer Valley Tennis Club committee would like to thank you for joining in with our 

Women & Girls initiative, I think you will agree it has been a HUGE success. 

As you know we received a grant to use for this type of session and are thoroughly 

pleased it has been put to such good use! 

If you are keen to continue to play, we have several options for you to think about: 

• Join Somer Valley Tennis and enjoy the club sessions we run weekly. 

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/SomerValleyTennis/Membership/Join  

• Sign up to Dragonfly Leisure as a member and book courts privately or book 

tennis coaching lessons. 

https://www.dragonflyleisure.co.uk/lessons/tennis-lessons/  

• Sign up for an Annual Tennis Pass and play at our venues in Farrington Gurney, 

Timsbury and Farmborough (annual pass is £42.00 from 1st May for FREE use 

of courts). 
 

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/TennisInSomerValley  

We do have some grant money left and are proposing to book a monthly two-hour 

FREE session for you to attend as a way of saying thank you to you all.  These will be 

on Sunday 28th April, Sunday 26th May, Sunday 30th June. 

Somer Valley Tennis is an independent amateur club with charitable status, run by 

volunteers, the ladies that have run these sessions for you are all SVT members who 

have given their time to this project. 

If you have any questions, please contact Jenny Perez or myself. I hope you 

continue playing tennis, the sport we all love! 

Kind regards 

Mandy Stonier     Jenny Perez 

Chair       Trustee 

chair@somervalleytennis.org.uk    jenny@chooseyourpath.co.uk  
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